
 

          6-1-2021 

 

To All Coaches and Players, 

 

In order to keep everyone as safe as possible during the tournament this year, we have 

instituted the following policies. 

Fully vaccinated individuals do not have to wear a mask.   

It is recommended that unvaccinated individuals wear a mask and maintain social distancing 

when possible.   

No one is permitted on the courts except tournament staff, teams and their coaching staffs.  All 

spectators must remain in the designated spectator areas. Absolutely no spectators will be 

allowed on the courts. 

We look forward to a great tournament! 

 

Glen Klein 

 

 


